
Hello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Friday! 

I want to start my message for this week by showing my appreciation to all the students,
parents, and community members who attended the parent night. It is always a great
time to have this opportunity to speak with the parents and to receive information. 

We are going to have a Thanksgiving Break Next week. I want to wish a very happy
Thanksgiving to the MIT Community. I am thankful and grateful to have such an amazing
team of teachers, staff, students, and parents to make MIT a safe and fun place to grow
academically and socially. 

Happy Thanksgiving, have a great time with your family and enjoy your holidays. I will see
you after the break. 

Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster
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SCHOOL YEARBOOKS NOW ON SALE

NO SCHOOL 11/20/23 - 11/24/23



WINTER SPORTS TRYOUTS
Chess

Tryout Start Date - 12/11
Time - 2:45 pm
Location - MIT Room #164

SPORTS 
Moving forward, the athletics department will ONLY be accepting sports
physicals, athletic paperwork, and sports fees digitally. I presented to all MIT
students today regarding our new system called GameSource. 

If your child is on a winter sports team or is interested in trying out for our Spring
Sports Teams, they will not be able to participate in any MIT athletic activities,
games, or competitions until the online registration is complete. 

Below is a link to the online registration. If your child turned in a paper physical
at some point this year, they can obtain a copy of it during lunch on Thursday
or Friday this week in the conference room. All winter sports athletes MUST get
this completed before we return from Thanksgiving Break. 

https://sites.google.com/mitglobalonline.org/mitathletics/sports-registration

https://sites.google.com/mitglobalonline.org/mitathletics/sports-registration


ELA FAMILY NIGHT
ELA Family Night was a huge success with many parents and community members
attending this event. We would like to thank Mr. Morgansters and the ELA team for
organizing such a great and informational event for our students, parents, and
community. A big thanks to all the staff, teachers, and students who volunteered for the
event and participated in activities. A special thanks to Mrs. Walker, our school counselor
for inviting college and university representatives with their information for our students
and parents. Please, stay tuned for another upcoming event next month. 



NJHS FIELD TRIP 
NJHS members volunteered at the GARDEN OF TOMORROW in Phoenix. Part of a non-profit
organization-Tiger Mountain Foundation. Students learned how to harvest and garden. In
volunteering their time students were able to build practical life skills while helping their
local community. 



PEPSICO FIELD TRIP
Today Dr. Hojreh and his class went on a field trip to Pepsico. First, they got an introduction
to the plant by the plant manager. They have all green facilities that use two types of solar
energy, regular electric and solar water units, which heat up the water before the
ingredients are added.

They process so much Pepsi products that they use 1.5 million gallons of water each day.
They gave us a tour of their plant. There were many different lines of production, one for
each size. They showed us their hot and pasteurized line, here they bottle the Gatorade at
180 degrees. They cap it and immediately flip the bottle and chill it so it seals it airtight.
Then there was a line that they used a cold fill method. This saves a lot of plastic, but it is
tougher to keep the sterility.



Parents and students, if you are already an MIT student for this school year and
you are planning on attending/or not attending MIT for the next school year,
please complete the following survey. 

Thank you. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10BC6UBKU14fP-cpluMl2cvwg-
y4iGLQEOA10nb6YU90/viewform?edit_requested=true

RETURNING TO MIT FOR 2024 - 2025
SCHOOL YEAR SURVEY


